
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
NEW YORK STATE 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
PROJECT IDENTIFICATION NUMBER 5064.36 

 
NY Route 394 (E 4th Street and E 2nd Street) 

Prendergast Avenue to Tiffany Avenue 
City of Jamestown 

Chautauqua County 
 

A Design Public Information meeting will be held at the Prendergast Library located at 509 Cherry Street 
in the City of Jamestown on Wednesday September 4, 2024, between 4p.m. and 6p.m.  The NYSDOT is 
proposing a project on NY Route 394 that begins on E 4th Street at Prendergast Avenue and ends on E 
2nd Street at Tiffany Avenue in the City of Jamestown in Chautauqua County.  The project will mill and 
pave 0.25 miles of E 4th Street from Prendergast Avenue to E 2nd Street and 1.75 miles of E 2nd Street 
from E 4th Street to Tiffany Avenue and includes traffic signal replacements/modifications, sidewalk 
replacements on E 4th Street, curb ramp replacements, closed drainage repairs, and the replacement of 
corridor signs.   
 

The Public Information meeting will be held on the following date and time: 
 

Wednesday September 4, 2024, 4p.m. to 6p.m. 
Prendergast Library 

509 Cherry Street, Jamestown, NY 14701 
0 ELMWOOD AVENUE BUFFALO, NY 14222  
The meeting will consist of an information session from 4p.m. to 6p.m. and will not include a 
formal presentation.  There will be displays and informational stations staffed with NYSDOT 
representatives that will be available to answer questions, provide information, and discuss the proposed 
project elements.   

 
Further information on the project may be obtained from, and any written 
comments should be sent by September 18, 2024, to: 

 
Eric A. Meka, PE, Regional Director 
Attention: Sanjyot S. Vaidya, P.E. 

New York State Department of Transportation 
100 Seneca Street, Buffalo, NY 14203 

 
If a sign language interpreter is needed or there are other special needs, 
please call (716) 847-3214 by Friday, August 23, 2024. 

 


